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MEETING DETAILS: 

 

            Due to the ongoing COVID crisis, it has been decided that an in-person meeting is simply not in 

the best interest of those involved. The decision has been made to have the Plenary meeting via a 

zoom call. More details will be available in the coming weeks, but I wanted to send the Bulletin out 

now so the delegates can plan accordingly. 

 

Kindest Regards , 

Mike Gallaway 

USA Delegate  

 

 

 


